
As a 40 year resident of Mendocino County I would like to see funding for fire safe councils 

continue and be increased. Citizens have been coming together in the form of neighborhood fire 

safe councils. MCFSC functions as a coordinator of these grassroot organizations. Without 

MCFSC our county will lose out on critical grant funding. I saw this happen several years ago. 

Please don’t let that happen again. 

 

Kirk Van Patten 

Ukiah CA 95482 

 


